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April 24th, 2020

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6,

I'would like to thank you for your continued support and encouragement. As | mentioned at
the start of the term, we recognise the challenge that home learning presents for every
family. We also appreciate how difficult it can be as parents are working from home, whilst
supporting children with their school work.

We aim to continue to connect and communicate with children and their families. Staff hope
to motivate the children to undertake home learning and celebrate their achievements.
Staff have worked hard to create resources and material that do not need access to
significant amounts of web based materials, and also do not require significant amounts of
printed material as we are aware that some families may have limited access to the internet
or electronic devices and printers. We are not able to support video conferencing lessons.

At the start of this term, we have been reflecting on the home learning lessons and activities
that we have been setting. We would therefore like to ask parents and children to give us
some valuable feedback on the home learning activities that we have been providing.

We would be really grateful if you could complete this online survey by Thursday 30" April.
The survey seeks your views and will take about 5-10 minutes to complete. Please click on

the link below.

https:/ /www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/QDCOF0/

Yours sincerely,

O\ e

Mr Vitarana
Headteacher
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